
 
 

AGENDA 
       

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor & City Commissioners 
 
VIA:  Michael E. Jackson, City Manager  
 
FROM: Offices of the City Manager and City Clerk 
 

 SUBJECT:  Cancellation of the September 9, 2025 City Commission Meeting and 
Rescheduling to September 8, 2025   

 
DATE:  August 20, 2025 

      
GENERAL SUMMARY/BACKGROUND:   
Pursuant to Section 200.065(2)(e)2., Florida Statutes, hearing dates scheduled by the 
county commission and school board shall not be utilized by any other taxing authority 
within the county for its public hearings. The Palm Beach County Board of County 
Commissioners has its first budget hearing scheduled for September 9, 2025, and its second 
hearing scheduled for September 16, 2025. The School Board of Palm Beach County has 
its first budget hearing scheduled for September 10, 2025. 
  
The City Commission of the City of Pahokee has previously discussed and reviewed the 
tentative budget schedule, including the need to avoid conflicting dates with the county 
and school board hearings. The rescheduling of the City Commission meeting has been 
shared on multiple occasions, including, but not limited to, the budget schedule and during 
discussions at Commission meetings. 
 
This item is being presented to the City Commission to formally cancel the September 9, 
2025 meeting and reschedule it to September 8, 2025. This ensures compliance with 
Florida Statutes and allows the City Commission to conduct a tentative budget hearing 
without scheduling conflicts. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact associated with the rescheduling of this meeting. 
 
LEGAL NOTE:  
Defer to the City Attorney. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  
Staff recommends approval of the item. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Resolution 2025-50 
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